
 
 

 

January 31, 2013 

 

 

The Doo House 

 

 

 

Dear Doo House, 

 

Once again we want to shout out a big "thank you" for hosting the Donate $1 to the Dogs 

Fundraiser Event for the second year in a row.  We appreciate your support of the Black 

Dog Animal Rescue by embarking on this fundraising event. 

 

We are deeply grateful for your support of the Black Dog Animal Rescue as we continue 

working towards accomplishing our mission of improving the lives of Wyoming’s 

animals. You have helped us with our continued commitment to providing quality 

placement and dignified sanctuary for homeless animals in an attempt to end the killing 

of healthy beings 

 

Again, thank you for hosting the fundraiser and your support over the past two years!  It 

is our dream to become part of a new nation of compassionate animal stewards.  

Together, we can become a No-Kill nation!  

 

With Gratitude, 

 
Britney Wallesch 

President and Founder 

Black Dog Animal Rescue Inc. 

 

Black Dog Animal Rescue Inc. 

P.O. Box 2435 

Cheyenne, WY  82003 

(307) 214-6600 

 


